Absentee Ballots Available

Absentee ballots will be made available for South Lewis district residents who will not be
in the district the day of the vote Tuesday, May 18, 2021, who may be unable to travel to
the polling place due to health reasons or due to concerns regarding potential exposure to
COVID virus. An application must be filed by any eligible, qualified voter who intends to
vote by absentee ballot. A qualified voter may request an application for an absentee
ballot by sending a written request to the District Clerk at the South Lewis Central School
District Office, P.O. Box 10, Turin, NY 13473, or by contacting the District Clerk at
(315) 348-2503. If the absentee ballot is to be mailed to the voter, applications for
absentee ballots must be received by the District Clerk at least seven days before the vote
(Tuesday, May 11, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. prevailing time). If the absentee ballot is to be
delivered personally, the application must be submitted to the District Clerk by the day
before the election (Monday, May 17, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. prevailing time). All absentee
ballots must be received by the District Clerk not later than 5:00 p.m. on May 18, 2021
prevailing time. A listing of all persons to whom an absentee ballot is issued will be
available for inspection by any qualified voter in the office of the District Clerk between
the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. through May 18, 2021, except on Saturday, Sunday,
or a holiday.
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